CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

PLANNING DEPARTMENT - Development Review Services



April 28, 2014

Levi J. Valdez, P.E. George T. Rodriguez-Consulting 12800 San Juan NE Albuquerque, NM 87123 Richard J. Berry, Mayor

RE: Crown Plaza, 3500 Menaul Blvd. Grading and Drainage Plan

Request For Permanent Certification of Occupancy

Engineer's Stamp 11-01-13 (H16D146) Certification Stamp Date 4-11-2014

Dear Mr. Valdez:

Based on the Certification received 4/11/2014, the site is acceptable for a release of a Final Certificate of Occupancy by Hydrology.

Hydrology is asking for an electronic copy, in PDF format, of this certification for our records. This PDF file can be e-mailed to me at: rharmon@cabq.gov.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.

Albuquerque

PO Box 1293

NM 87103

www.cabq.gov

Rita Harmon, P.E.

Senior Engineer, Planning Dept. Development Review Services

Orig: Drainage file

c.pdf: via Email: recipient, CO Clerks—Katrina Sigala, Francis Connor, Carol Quintana